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             “Chapter Spotlight”    
            Program/Project 2020-2021 
         Texas State Organization 

 

Instructions 
• Fill out the form and save the completed document for your files 
• Chapters may submit a program and a project if they choose.  You are not 

required to do both.  If submitting both, please complete a separate 
document for each item. 

• Please do not submit photos this year.   
• Submit completed applications via email to Lisa Yates, State Programs & 

Service Projects Chair, at Lyates0509@aol.com 
 

Chapter Identification 
 

Chapter   
Chapter Number   

Area   
Contact  for the  program  

Contact email address  
Contact phone number  

 

 

Specify Program or Project  
Goal of your program/ project  

Title of program/project  
Area  

Number of members involved in 
the program/project 

 

Approximate time of 
program/project 

 

POC phone number  
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Summary of Program (Summarize your program/project below.)  


	Chapter: BETA XI
	Chapter Number: 62
	Area: 5
	Contact for the  program: CONNIE STEPHENS
	Contact email address: cstephens1@stx.rr.com
	Contact phone number: 361-726-1741
	Specify Program or Project: Program - Celebrating Beta Xi's 85th Birthday
	Goal of your program project: celebrate chapter's 85th birthday in fellowship
	Title of programproject: Program - Celebrating Beta Xi's 85th Birthday
	Area_2: 5
	Number of members involved in the programproject: 19
	Approximate time of programproject: 11 months (includes planning time)
	POC phone number: 361-726-1741
	Text2:       Beta Xi Chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma Society International celebrated its 85th birthday with a two part program which began in January and ended in November 2020 in Corpus Christi. The charter, dated November 16, 1935, marked the first Delta Kappa Gamma chapter in Corpus Christi.  To commemorate this milestone, the Executive Board began planning in January with a discussion on preserving the chapter charter with a new frame and having a birthday celebration at the November meeting. Members provided input on frame and mat choices, and the charter was re-framed in February. Members were notified by newsletter of the completion of the charter preservation. Due to Corona-virus restrictions, meetings and events were canceled and/or modified for virtual presentations in March, April and May. In August the Executive Board of newly elected and installed officers met by Zoom and considered an alternative to the originally planned November birthday celebration. Officers discussed delivering individual mini-Bundt cakes to members in observance of Beta Xi's 85th anniversary. A celebration committee organized the mini-cake program. The cakes were ordered at a local bakery, delivery bags were prepared, and addresses were downloaded for the delivery team.  Officers volunteered to deliver the cakes to members who were contacted to verify if they would be at home for the deliveries. Wearing the required masks and observing social distancing, the officers delivered the mini-Bundt cakes to nineteen members in Corpus Christi. Although an in-person celebration would have been preferable, Beta Xi members enjoyed the brief fellowship shared with the officers and the happy observance of the chapter's 85th birthday.   


